
From: Marilyn Mayers
To: Danner, Dave (UTC); Rendahl, Ann (UTC); Balasbas, Jay (UTC); UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Comment on dock #U-200281
Date: Monday, September 14, 2020 12:12:39 PM

Dear Commissioners,

I have lived in Washington state for 36 years and am a member of 350.org.  I am writing to
you now to ask you to do everything you can to ensure that everyone in this state has access to
stable, debt-free utility service during this pandemic and fires.

1) Extend the moratorium on utility shut offs through the end of 2020
2) Eliminate debt for poor and working class families
3) Do not permit late fees, disconnection fees or reporting to credit agencies
4) Require utilities to cut executive pay or stockholder dividends to ensure the basic health and
safety of all are met.

Thank you!

Marilyn Mayers
Bellevue resident
Mother of two, former teacher
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